- México

/" consulado de Carrera de México
en Portland

Portland, Oregon, January 22, 2025

Department of Consumer Business Services
Preferred Worker Program (PWP)

Workers’ Compensation Division

350 Winter St. NE

Salem, Oregon 97301-3879

To whom it may concern,

The purpose of this letter is to express our support and gratitude for the State
of Oregon Preferred Worker Program (PWP).

As you may know, a part of our responsibilities as a Consulate is to defend and
promote labor rights for Mexican citizens working in the United States. To that
end we regularly hold workshops and outreach efforts to inform Mexican
nationals about their rights, particularly during events such as our annual Labor
Rights Week and our monthly Movil Consulate events.

The PWP has proven to be a valuable ally in our efforts by helping us to provide
crucial information to our community regarding workplace injuries and the
process of returning to work after a recovery. The PWP's assistance in this
regard has made a significant impact, and we strongly support its continued
operation and success.

Carlos
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